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May 20, 2017

TO: Honorable Joe Straus, Speaker of the House, House of Representatives
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2115 by Klick (Relating to the issuance of specialty license plates for persons who

serve or have served in the Third United States Infantry Regiment as a guard for the Tomb
of the Unknown Soldier.), As Passed 2nd House

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Transportation Code to require the Texas Department of Motor Vehicles
(TxDMV) to issue specialty license plates for persons who serve or have served in the Third
United States Infantry Regiment as a guard for the Tomb of the Unknown Soldier and are awarded
the Guard, Tomb of the Unknown Soldier Identification Badge. License plates issued must include
a likeness of the Guard, Tomb of the Unknown Soldier Identification Badge and must include the
words "Tomb Guard" at the bottom of each plate.

The bill would amend the Transportation Code to require TxDMV to issue specialty license plates
for recipients of the Combat Medical Badge. License plates issued must include the Combat
Medical Badge emblem and must include the words "Combat Medical Badge" at the bottom of
each plate.

Based on the information and analysis provided by TxDMV, it is assumed any costs or duties
associated with implementing the provisions of the bill could be absorbed within the agency's
existing resources.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 608 Department of Motor Vehicles
LBB Staff: UP, SD, SLE, LBO, TG
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